
Volunteers Needed to Manage Rocky Hill Community Fund 

 

In 2019, The Hartford Foundation for Public Giving established a $100,000 community fund for each of 

the twenty-nine (29) towns in the Foundation’s geographic region, which includes the Town of Rocky 

Hill. This fund is targeted to support residents in taking ownership of the town’s needs that are not 

traditionally funded by the Town government. 

In order to allocate this grant, there needs to be an Advisory Committee that is inclusive and reflective 

of all of the town’s residents. The Advisory Committee will identify community needs that will be 

beneficial to a majority of Rocky Hill’s residents. 

To be eligible to serve on the Advisory Committee, you must: 

1. Be a resident of Rocky Hill 

2. Not serve as a current elected official of Rocky Hill 

3. Be at least fourteen (14) years old 

To apply to be on the Advisory Committee please go to hfpg.org/rockyhillcf. This will take you directly to 

the Rocky Hill web page where the application will be. Interested individuals can complete the 

application online, download a form and email it to RockyHillCommunityFund@gmail.com, or print the 

form and drop off a completed application in the designated box in the Cora J. Belden library.  

Applications must be received by December 5, 2020. 
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